
 Second Grade Supply List 
Laurel Park Elementary 

2020-2021 
 
Welcome to Second grade!  We are so excited that you will be joining us!  

Please be sure to stick to the items on the list.  For example, please 

purchase “marble” covers notebooks and plain folders instead of items 

with pictures or designs on them.  It is also recommended that each child 

keep a box of supplies (pencils, glue, etc.) at home to use for homework.  

Individual classroom teachers may request additional items as well.  Finally, 

please do not write your child’s name on any of their supplies.  We will be 

labeling them on the first day of school. 

 

Bring on the 1st Day of School or at 

Meet the Teacher 

● 2 hardcover composition Wide 

ruled notebooks (“marble 

cover”) 

● 4 solid colored, plastic 2-

pocket folders with prongs 

(one red, one yellow, one 

green, and one blue folder) 

● 6 glue sticks (no bottles) 

● Individual headphones- please 

label with your child’s name. 

Bring on or by Curriculum Night 

● 2 packs of sharpened pencils (no mechanical pencils) 

● 2 Box of tissues  

● 1 Box of 24 crayons 

● 1 Box of Markers 

● 2 pack of White Computer Paper  

● 1 pack of baby wipes—preferably with resealable top (no 

container) 

● Ziploc bags: 

▪ quart = girls  

▪ gallon size = boys 

● 1 bottle of hand sanitizer 

● 2 pack of Black Dry Erase Markers  

▪ Thick = boys 

▪ Thin = girls  

● 1 container of Clorox Brand wipes—not Lysol brand 

WISH LIST ITEMS 

● HDMI Cord at least 6 ft. long 

● Shipping Labels 

● Page Protectors 

● Cardstock 

● Pump Hand Soap 

● Baby Wipes 

● Colored and White Card Stock 

● 8 ½ x 11 plastic boxes with lids  

● Individual Packaged Snacks (Healthy and without tree nuts.  

● Amazon Gift Cards 

● Really Good Stuff Gift Cards 

● Barnes and Nobles Gift Cards 

● Pack of youth sized Black socks 

● White boards 

A healthy snack every day! (No juice boxes or soda – water only!)  
Thank you so much for bringing these supplies to school.   Please let us know if you have any 

questions.  We look forward to seeing all of you very soon! 


